
 

Orangecrest Girls Softball Association 

2022/2023 Board Nominations 

 

We are looking for willing, like-minded team members to join the OCGSA 
Board of Directors.  Over the years, former and current board members 

have launched great programs in our softball community, and we are 
looking for YOU to help keep that going! 

 

The following board positions will be open soon… 
 

 Division Coordinator  
 Snack Bar Coordinator 
 Special Events Coordinator 

Other positions may open up, and we’d love to hear if you’re interested in specific 
roles on the board. 

If you would like to nominate yourself or another current OCGSA parent/member 
who would be a good fit, please email elections@ocgsa.com. 
 

Potential board members must be in good standing with the association and not have a track 
record of complaints-against or outstanding balances. 

 

Qualifications 

 Do not need experience; however, any volunteer service on a board or 
volunteer group is helpful. 

 Team player, willing to work with others, follow a chain of command, and be 
respectful of different opinions. 

 Must be able to commit to a minimum of 2-year term. 
 Four or five Board Member On-Duty (BOD) Shifts per season. 
 Willingness to step up in emergencies. 
 Be available for special league events. 
 Attend meetings (typically monthly during the season). 
 Be available in the offseason for season prep. 


